30/01/2024, 16:46

Request for Records Under the Public Records - Permits and demolition permits

From: Isabelle Gillibrand <IGillibrand@Barrington.ri.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 2:17 AM

Dennis Begin <DBegin@Barrington.ri.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for Records Under the Public Records - Permits and demolition permits

You don't often get email from jgillibrand@barrington.ri.gov. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The link provided will show you permits. There are no active violations on 7 Whipple Avenue.

Isabelle Gillibrand (she/her)

Planning/ Zoning Assistant; Records and Website Specialist
Planning, Building, and Resilience

283 County Road, Barrington, RI 02806

401-247-1900, ext. 326

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 3:32 PM
To: Isabelle Gillibrand <|Gillibrand@Barrington.ri.gov>; Dennis Begin <DBegin@Barrington.ri.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for Records Under the Public Records - Permits and demolition permits

You don't often get email from prabhakaran.r@stellaripl.com. Learn why this is important

Good afternoon,
Sorry about that, the correct Property address is “7 WHIPPLE AVE, BARRINGTON, RI 02806".

Does the link provide information with regards to Code Violation information as well, please advise.
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